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AReady for Reuse@ Determination Announced for Heifer Project headquarters site  
 
 
            The Arkansas Department of Environmental Quality (ADEQ) and U.S. 
Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) Region 6 will issue a Aready for reuse@ 
determination for the Heifer  Project International world headquarters site in Little Rock, 
Arkansas. The Aready for reuse@ determination verifies the environmental conditions on 
this property are protective of human health and the environment based on its current use 
and anticipated future use as Heifer’s international headquarters and global village 
education complex. 
 
 
WHO:  Mayor Richard E. Greene, EPA Regional Administrator 
  Marcus C. Devine, ADEQ Director 
  Jo Luck, Heifer Project International President / Chief Executive Officer 
  Charles Stewart, Heifer Project International Board Chairman 
  Mayor Patrick Henry Hays, North Little Rock 
  Mayor Jim Dailey, Little Rock 
  Congressman Vic Snyder 
 
 
WHERE: Wally Allen Ballroom, Statehouse Convention Center 
  Little Rock, Arkansas 
 
 
WHEN: 10:30 a.m. Thursday, January 27, 2005 
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